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	Education and Families
Ed Clinton
Head Teacher
Cumbernauld Primary School
Eastfield Road 
Cumbernauld G68 0EB www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

	


	Dear Parent/Carer,
Safeguarding in the Online World




We are writing to alert you of safeguarding concerns to support and protect children in the online world. We urge all parents and carers to be aware of their child’s mobile phone usage and content.
Both schools have been alerted to an inappropriate ‘Whats App’ group being shared around schools. We believe the group encourages children to share their contact details to create a huge group chat, which then sends inappropriate images. We have contacted Police Scotland, and alerted PC Scott Douglas to highlight this matter and to arrange for further support for our pupils. The following link to the NSPCC website may be of use.  Is WhatsApp safe for my child? | NSPCC
As you know, both schools maintain a focus on Internet safety and use material from the CEOP (Child Exploitation and Online Protection) website to support our work (www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents). We are aware that online world provides many exciting opportunities for education. The online world is a wonderful place for young people to explore, with unprecedented opportunities for learning and creativity; however just like the real world there are risks and dangers they should be aware of and which we should all act to protect them from. Both schools encourage the use of technology as an important part of our children’s development but always want them to spend their time online safely.
Please do not hesitate to contact us if there is anything you wish to discuss further.

Yours sincerely,

Ed Clinton and Marie Claire Fiddler
Head Teachers 
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